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TerriA. Lorenzon,Director
EnvironmentalQualityCouncilRe: PRBRC Petition

To Whom It May Concern:

Please don't pass any rules based upon the Powder River Basin Resource Council
petition. I prefer that we develop CBM on Wyoming's terms. Those terms are the terms'
that I negotiate with the operator without interference from the PRBRC or you based
upon some nonsense from a group that says no to everything. I have development on my
land and find that I am able to protect the quality of my ranch without your help. We
don't need any additional regulation.

I'm really opposed to the EQC doing any additional rule making on CBM water quality
without recommendations from the CBM Task Force. Wasn't the Task Force created to
identify the problems and make recommendations to fix them? It appears that you may
have the "cart before the horse."


